
 

Normandale Residents Association 

 

Notes from the meeting held Wednesday 18
th

 April 2012 at St.Aidan’s. Commencing 7.45p.m.  

 

Welcome: Pete thanked folks for coming. 

Present: Pete Matcham (chair), Paul and Mrs.Caygill, Rachael Linkhorn,  

Apologies: Margaret Cousins and Caroline Dunbar. 

Notes: for meeting 21
st
 March had been circulated electronically.   Those present agreed it was a correct 

record. 

Matters Arising: 

 There had been no response from the pump track advocates with specific measurements etc. 

 

Correspondence:  In:  

Out:  
 

Finance: No report as Grant not at meeting.   March record only. 

Westpac  $178.53   Rabo Plus: $7486. 87  Total (excl.grants) $5,069.10  HCC Grants   $2,595.20    

 

Noticeboard: By the bridge. This is missing Pete to enquire what has happened to it. 

 

HCC Long Term Plans: The group considered the items so a submission could be made on behalf of 

NRA.   Decisions agreed to:- 

 That the fountain be retained even though this is an expensive option. 

 That track maintenance be budgeted for.   Upgrades in 2015 need a mention. 

 That the grant for Poto Road Reserve be retained 

 That funds for the inorganic rubbish collection be allocated. 

 

Normandale Times: Paul has a friend looking for Community Work for his Duke of Edinburgh award.  

Adv. In N’Times - please consider this. Paul will advertise in the N’dale Times.   Paul will also 

readvertise the Clean up Normandale.  Hopefully the deliveries can be done prior to the date. 

 

 

Meeting Closure: Meeting closed at 8.30 p.m.. 

Next Meeting: 16
th

 May 2012. 7.30p.m. at St.Aidan’s 

 
Rhododendrons and Azaleas: Pete suggested inter-planting with ringa ringa.  Grant suggested blecknum.   Pete will discuss 

options with Suzy. No report given in November or March or May  re this.. 

 
Historic Boards: Pete has no time at present to work on these but hasn’t forgotten them. 

 
 


